







## Exeter Children's Federation

Executive Headteacher: Mr Martyn Boxall Headteacher: Mrs Gill Brown

3<sup>rd</sup> March 2020.

Telephone: 01392 284990

Email: wynstreamadmin@ecfschools.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are receiving regular updates from Public Health England regarding COVID-19, and advice on how to limit its spread. Hand washing is obviously key, and an email today advises that children and adults should be washing their hands even more frequently than previously advised. Specifically:

Pupils, students, staff and visitors should wash their hands:

before leaving home
on arrival at school
after using the toilet
after breaks and sporting activities
before food preparation
before eating any food, including snacks
before leaving school

This information has been passed on to all members of staff and we ask all parents to also be aware. The advice is that children wash their hands before leaving for school in the morning, and that parents and visitors to the school take similar precautions to those taken by children and staff. Your continued support with discussing and practising effective hand-washing with children at home is also appreciated.

Mrs G Brown	

Headteacher

Yours faithfully